
  

 

HEART  TO HEART  

A P R I L  2 0 1 5  

Providing scholarships to individuals studying to be Missionaries of the Sacred Heart priests and brothers. 

 This Year the Sacred Heart Foundation Board of Directors is pleased to announce that $77,500 in 

scholarship awards for 2015 was approved at the March Board Meeting. The Scholarship Committee 

reviewed applications from twelve different MSC Provinces located in Ten different  countries.  Eighty-

four MSC deacons and seminary students will receive financial assistance. Through the generosity of our 

supporters since 1968 this is the highest annual award the Sacred Heart Foundation has given in 

scholarships.  

 The mission of the Sacred Heart Foundation is to raise funds to provide financial assistance for the 

training, education and maintenance of future priests and brothers of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart.  
 

Thank you  

for making  

these scholarships possible.  

Foundation Awards 84 Scholarships 

MSC Province # of awards 

USA 1 

USA Colombia 11 

Brazil (Curitba)  2 

Brazil (Rio de Janeiro) 5 

Brazil (Sao Paolo) 6 

Cameroon 18 

Fiji 4 

India 10 

Indonesia 10 

Korea 7 

Papua New Guinea 8 

Peru 2 

 Watertown Knights of Columbus  
Council #259 

The Knights of Columbus council #259 reached out to the Sacred Heart 
Foundation with a request to directly support Seminarians of the 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart.  The Foundation helped select five 
recipients: Daniel DeVito, Miguel Pimba, Ricardo Arambuto, Cristian 

Qolondrino, and Guillermo Tutalcha that will each receive $500.00 
directly from the Knight of Columbus.  The Sacred Heart Foundation 
would like to thank the Knights of Columbus for their generous gift. 
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Sacred Heart  

Foundation 
______________________ 

 

668 Thompson Street 
Watertown, New York  13601 

(315)782-3344 

FAX (315) 782-0473 
Office Hours Monday-Thursday, 9-2 

e-mail:  mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

______________________ 
 

HONORARY COUNCIL 
Father Pierre Aubin, MSC 

Timothy F. Brady, DDS 
James E. Brett 

Walter P. Cummings 

PaulDiFabion 
John Gaffney 

Richard Gefell 

Beverly A. Hennigan 
John Hill 

William R. Jesmore 

Mary McDonald Mascott 
Nancy A. Navarra 

Doris “Casey” Wilder-Shortt 

John T. Tucker 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President 

Nancy McCabe 
Vice-President 

Stephen W. Gebo, Esq. 

Treasurer 
Joseph M. Butler, Jr. 

Secretary 

Jayme St. Croix 
 

~~~ 
Thomas Bruno 

Sr. Bernadette Collins, SSJ 
Steven Elliott 

Fr. Richard Kennedy, MSC 

Lisa L’Huillier 
Anthony Marra 

Dcn. Kevin Mastellon 
Frank Reff 

Daniel Villa 
 

STAFF 

Julie Moots 
Business Manager 

 

WEBSITE 
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

 

FACEBOOK 
The Scared Heart Foundation Watertown NY 

 Due to an injury last year Fr. Frank Natale 

was unable to fulfill the request to be the guest 

speaker at the Annual Benefit Dinner.  We are 

pleased to announce that this year Father Frank 

Natale, MSC, will be the featured speaker at the 42nd 

Annual Benefit Dinner of the Sacred Heart 

Foundation.  
 

 The Foundation’s Annual Dinner will again be 

held at the Hilton Garden Inn. This year’s event is 

Wednesday, September 16, 2015 at 6 pm.  The 

Foundation’s Annual Membership Meeting will precede the dinner.  Tickets 

will be available in mid-August and can be purchased from any Board or 

Honorary Council Member or by calling the Foundation office at 782-3344.  

Anyone wishing to attend should purchase their tickets early. 
 

 The Foundation is particularly pleased to bring Father Natale to 

Watertown as our featured speaker.  The Foundation supported Father 

Natale for many years with scholarship assistance while he trained for the 

priesthood, and we have followed his progress with pride. 
 

 Father Natale was born and brought up in Canton, Ohio.  He began 

thinking of service to the Church while in high school but initially attended a 

local technical school.  He began his training to become a priest at Our Lady 

of the Lake University in San Antonio, Texas and graduated in 2006 with a 

degree in philosophy.  He spent a year in spiritual formation with the MSC 

community in Australia and made his first profession of vows in December 

2007.  He professed his life-long vows as a member of the Missionaries of the 

Sacred Heart in 2011 at his hometown parish in Canton.  In preparation for 

his ordination to the priesthood, Father Natale earned a Masters of Divinity 

degree from Catholic Theological Union in 2012.  He was ordained a deacon 

in August 2012. and was ordained to the priesthood on June 29, 2013, in St. 

Joseph Church by the Most Rev. George V. Murray, SJ, Bishop of the 

Youngstown Diocese. 
 

 He has served as a deacon in Ottsville, PA and as a priest at Our Lady 

of Solitude in Palm Springs, CA. 

Fr. Frank Natale, MSC 

Fr. Natale, MSC, Recipient of Foundation Scholarship support,  
speaker at 2015 Annual Dinner 

Sacred Heart Foundation Frank Caprara Memorial Golf Tournament 
Raffle Ticket Drawing June 17th 

 

This year we are giving everyone an opportunity to support the Golf Tournament. 
If you would like to purchase raffle tickets  the cost is  

$10.00 for 6 tickets or $2.00 Each. 
 

Prizes are 1st place—$500.00   2nd place—$300.00  3rd place—$200.00 
Please send your payment  with your phone number to the Sacred Heart Foundation Office or 

Call 315-782-3344 and order your tickets over the phone.   
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SHF Board Elects New Officers 

  

 The Sacred Heart Foundation is pleased 
to announce the selection of officers for 2015 
Board of Directors.  Nancy McCabe will be 
serving as President with Stephen Gebo 
returning as Vice-President.  Joseph Butler Jr. 
is also returning as Treasurer, and Jayme St. 
Croix joins the executive committee as 
Secretary.  Congratulations to our new 
officers and thank you for serving on the 
Sacred Heart Foundation Board of Directors.  

FOUNDATION NEWS 

From Left to right Joseph Butler, Jr. Treasurer, Jayme St.Croix 
Secretary, Nancy McCabe  President, Stephen Gebo Vice-President 

Welcome to our Newest Board Member 
 
The Board of Directors welcomes 

Dan Villa as its newest member.  Mr. 
Villa is a retired pharmacist who 

spent 31 years at Kinney Drugs, 

beginning as a staff pharmacist and 

advancing to such positions as Store 

Manager, District Manager, Regional 

Vice President of Operations, and 

President of Corporate Development.  Mr. Villa has 

served on a number of Boards including the 

Watertown City School District, Jefferson Community 

College, and Samaritan Medical Center.  He received 

the Sharpiro Citizenship Award in 2008 and is currently 

a member of the Parish Council at All Saints Church in 

Chaumont.  

Thank you  

 Three Board members have left the Board of 

Directors after completing their third three-year 

term.  Tamasina Sharlow, Bruce Bezanilla, and John 

DeFrancesco all joined the Board in 2005.  Mrs. 

Sharlow served as Treasurer, Vice-President and 

President, as well as a member of several committees.  

Mr. Bezanilla served at various times as Chair of the 

Membership, Nominating, and Special Events 

Committees.  Mr. DeFrancesco served as Chair of the 

Publicity Committee and as a member of other 

committees.  The Foundation appreciates their lengthy 

service and dedication to fulfilling the mission of the 

Foundation.  

 
 Kathy Mastellon has 

retired as the Foundation 

Manager.  Kathy joined the 

Foundation in May 2012.  

Kathy did valuable work for 

the Foundation during her tenure, and we wish 

her well in retirement.  

 Julie Moots has been named as the 

Foundation’s new Manager.  She has served as 

the Administrative Assistant since March of 

2013 and will be able to step in with no loss of 

efficiency.  The Board looks forward to 

working with Julie in the coming years.  

Board and Honorary Council Mass 
 

 On January 24th the Board of Directors and Honorary 

Council Members Celebrated Mass at Our Lady of the Sacred 

Heart Church in Watertown.  Past President and Honorary 

Council Member Paul DiFabion spoke of the Foundation Mission 

and how each and everyone of us is called to this mission.  

Christ said, “Go therefore and make disciple of all nations.”  By 

supporting the Sacred Heart Foundation you are helping support 

the formation of priests that follow Christ’s mission and spread 

the word of the Gospel to all those who will listen. 

 Thank you to those who have heard that call and have 

now become supports of the Sacred Heart Foundation. 
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It’s Dinner Book Tribute Time 
 
 Space is still available in the dinner booklet for 

Memorial Tributes to deceased friends and relatives 

or a Special Tribute to honor a living relative or 

friend. 
 

 If you have remembered someone in the past,  a 
renewal form was mailed to you.  We hope you will 

renew your tribute in the 2015 book.  
 

 If you haven’t included a tribute in past years,  

we invite you to use the coupon below.  Please mail 

your completed  form  with payment or credit card 

information to the  SHF office by June 30th. 
====================================== 

Dinner Book Tributes 
Please indicate:  

___ In Loving Memory of           ___ Living Gift for 

 

——————————————————————— 
 

——————————————————————— 

by 

 

——————————————————————— 

Your name ___________________________________ 
 

Address _____________________________________ 
 

___________________________________________ 
 

Phone _____________  Email ____________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Cash enclosed $ ______________ 

Check payable to Sacred Heart Foundation for $_______ is enclosed 

 

Please charge my Credit Card $ __________ 
___ Discover  ___ Visa ___ MasterCard ___ American Express  

 

Card Number ___________________________________________ 

Expiration date __________   CVV Code (3 digit code on back of card) _______ 

 

Signature: ____________________________________________________________ 

Mail to:  

Sacred Heart Foundation Dinner Book Tributes 

668 Thompson St 

Watertown, NY 13601 

 Size Donation 

 1/8 page $25.00 

 1/4 page $50.00 

 1/2 page $100.00 

 Full Page $200.00 

 1/2 page  

with photo 

 

$125.00 

 Full page  

with photo 

 

$225.00 

Saddened by the deaths of two former members of the 
Sacred Heart Foundation  

Board of Directors 
 we are reminded also of their service.   

 
 Dr. Claud Lawler served on the 

Board of Directors from 1982– 1983. 

While balancing his professional dentistry 

career with the establishment of three 

locations, as well as honoring special civic 

commitments, Dr. Lawler was able to 

fulfill his committee assignments firmly 

believing in the mission of the Sacred 

Heart Foundation and remained a loyal 

Friend 

  
 Mr. William (Bill) Grab served on 

the Board of Directors from 1978– 1980 

and was also a member of the Honorary 

Council.  Mr. Grab truly demonstrated the 

meaning of giving “time, talent and 

treasure.”  He was well known and 

respected in Watertown and was a man of 

his word.  In his committee assignments he 

went “that step beyond” to accomplish the 

mission of the Sacred Heart Foundation in 

securing financial support for the priests and 

brothers of the MSC.   

 
Please keep the families of  

Dr. Claud Lawler and William Grab in your prayers.  

More Ways to 
support 

the  
 

Annual Benefit Dinner 
 
 Funds raised through the Annual Benefit Dinner 

are earmarked for scholarships for seminarians studying 

to become priests and brothers of the Missionaries of 

the Sacred Heart.  

 This year our scholarship distribution reached 

$77,500.  With your help, the Foundation is contributing 

to the education of 84 young men in 12 MSC Provinces 

around the world. 

  A large part of the success of this event is due to 

the generosity and support of local businesses, 

churches and individuals.  We invite you to renew 

your support of the Foundation’s mission by placing an 

advertisement in this year’s Dinner Book Program.  

 If you would like more information on how you 

can be a Proud Supporter of the Sacred Heart 

Foundation Annual Benefit Dinner contact the 

Foundation Office at: 315-782-3344 
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In Recognition of  Ron Amyott 

By Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell  

In Recognition of  Alice Burrell 

“ 90th Birthday” 

By Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Bezanilla 

In Recognition of Mr. & Mrs. Archie Laverty 

“ 60th Anniversary” 

By Mrs. Phyllis Plante 

In Recognition of Fr. Clyde Lewis 

“50 Years in the Priesthood” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

In Recognition of Viola Mower 

“Happy Birthday” 

By Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell 

In Recognition ~ In Honor ~ In Celebration 

Mr. Rocco Alteri 

Mrs. Virginia Brennan 

Sr. Bernadette Collins 

Sr. Janet Coseo 

Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott 

Mr. & Mrs. William Flynn 

Mr. & Mrs. Rick Gefell 

Mr. & Mrs. John Hill 

Mr. Robert Humphrey 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Izzo 

Rosemary Jellish 

Mrs. Lisa L’Huillier Ruggiero 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Marra 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe 

Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin 

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Page 

Ms. Linda Petrie 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Rich 

Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow 

Mrs. Doris (Casey) Shortt 

Deacon Bernard E. Slate 

Mr. Edward Sweeny 

Sacred Heart Foundation Benefactors 

Thinking of You 

Thinking of  Norbet & Mary Woods 

By Mr. Frank Reff 

Thinking of Sr. Jean Marie, SSJ 

By Mrs. Genevieve McGraw 

Thinking of  Fr. Robert Cotter 

By Mrs. Genevieve McGraw 

Thinking of  Donna Amedeo 

By Agnes and John Gaffney 

Thinking of  Joe & Mary Gosier 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann 

Thinking of  Carl Lamica 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

Thinking of Donna Jeager 

By Hon. & Mrs. James Harberson 

Thinking of  Gern W. Jaeger Jr.  

By Hon. & Mrs. James Harberson 

Thinking of  James & Muriel Kropelin 

By Hon. & Mrs. James Harberson 

Thinking of  Fr. Robert Decker 

By Mr. & Mrs. Geno Martini 

Thinking of  George & Pat Hetzler 

By Mr. & Mrs. Herman Hetzler 

Thinking of  Br. Peter Marceau 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann 

Thinking of  Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann 

By Mr. & Mrs. Roy Culbertson 

Thinking of  Omar, Frances, Peter, & Mary Andress 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann 

Oh, no! That was our last Foundation Card! 
Don’t worry!  We can order cards online 24/7 at the  

Foundation website.  
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

Not a computer user? Call the  

Foundation office, 315-782-3344.  

We’ll be happy to mail you  

additional cards.   
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Sacred Heart Foundation—Living Memorial 
November 6, 2014 - March 16, 2015 

DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF 

Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ............................................. Ursula Akey 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ....................................................... Grace Alheim 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann.............................. Patty Jo Andress 
Ms. Helen Sciarra .............................................Dr. Robert Babcock 
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Miller ....................................... Robert Babcock 
Mr. & Mrs. William Murrock ..................................... Dora Belcher 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ................................................. Dora M. Belcher 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick ............................................. Debra Bell 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy............................................ Jill Boliver 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ......................................................Virginia Brown 
Mr. & Mrs. Matlick ............................................ Francis Buckingham 
Dr. & Mrs. Robert Callahan ............................. Dr. David Callahan 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock ................................... Theresa Capone 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott .................................. Francis X. Caprara 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Harwood & Family ......... Francis FX Caprara 
Mr. & Mrs. Nick Buduson ........................................ Frank Caprara 
Tracy L. Robertson ............................................ Francis X. Caprara 
Mr. & Mrs. T. Andrew Barber................................... F. X. Caprara 
Mr. & Mrs. James Barber ............................................. F.X. Caprara 
Todd Yourack & Beth Barber Yourack ................... F.X. Caprara 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Barber ......................................... F.X. Caprara 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Fiaschetti ................................... Frank Caprara 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ........................................ Timothy Carte 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................. Fr. Roberto Cotter 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ........................................ Penny Crawford 
Dcn. & Mrs. Kevin Mastellon................................. William Decker 
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell ......................................... William Decker 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ...................................... Mona Dittmeier 
Mr. & Mrs. Geno Martini .................................................Jean Doldo 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert McIlroy .............................................Jean Doldo 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock ........................................ Jean M. Doldo 
Bill & Joyce Jesmore ..........................................................Jean Doldo 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick .................................................................  
 ............................................. Deceased of Doyle & Matlick Families 
Dcn. & Mrs. Kevin Mastellon................................... Anna L. DuPre 
Dcn. & Mrs. Kevin Mastellon.................................. Thomas DuPre 
Ms. Helen Sciarra .................................................. Charles M. Elliott 
Bev, Rick, Mark, Karen, & Terry Harding ............. Michael Elliott 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................... Margaret Finnegan 
Mrs. Mray Lanfear ............................................................. Eunice Fisk 
Mr. Frank Reff ......................................................... Bernice Gardner 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ................................................. Bernice Gardner 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott ...................................... Bernice Gardner 
Mrs. Sharon Patterson .......................................... Bernice Gardner 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock ................................... Bernice Gardner 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Fiaschetti ................................. Bernice Gardner 
Mrs. Helen Chisolm ................................ Roger & Esther Gartland 
Mr. Robert Humphrey ............................................... Joseph Gosier 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ............................................................ Joe Gosier 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante .............................. Joseph Gosier 
Mr. John Tucker...................................................... William G. Grab 
Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady ......................................... William Grab 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann.................................... William Grab 
Mrs. Joan Liscomb .............................................. Frederick Hancock 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles  ...................................... William Hartigan 
Mr. & Mrs. Herman Hetzler ...................................... Carol Hayton 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delled .......................................... Leonard Hook 
Fr. Pierre Aubin .............................................................. Avis Hoover 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy.............................. Gertude Horning 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ............... Richard & Gertrude Horning 
Her Children ........................................................... Betty Humphrey 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ........................................... J. Daniel Isola 
Hon. & Mrs. James Harberson ................................. Betty J. Jeffers 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann.................................... Alice Keggins 

Mr. & Mrs. David Delles .......................................Francis P. Kehoe 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ......................................... Steven Kenney 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................. Laura Marra Lacava 
Ms. Elaina Marra  ............................................................ Laura Lacava 
Mr. John Gaffney ........................................ Madeline Aubin LaFleur 
Mrs. Bev. Hennigan .............................................. Madeleine LaFleur 
Mary & Ted Mascott ...............................Madeleine Aubin LaFleur 
Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady .....................Madeleine Aubin LaFleur 
Dr. & Mrs. David Stabins .......................Madeleine Aubin LaFleur 
Mr. & Mrs. Nick Buduson .............................................. Carl Lamica 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert McIlroy ...................................... Claud J. Lawler 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Marra ................................. Dr. Claud Lawler 
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Bezanilla .............................. Dr. Claud J. Lawler 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ............................................ William Little 
Mrs. Marjorie Dyer  ............................................... Betty Lockwood 
Mrs. June Loftus .............................................................. Peter Loftus 
Mrs. June Loftus & Family ............................................. Peter Loftus 
Ms. Genevieve McGraw ...................................... Barbara McIntosh 
Mr. & Mrs. David Bell ............................... Mary Christine McLean 
Ms. Helen Sciarra .......................................... Norine Powell Monte 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy .................................... Gloria Moore 
Mrs. Dorothy Wilson  ........................................Randy Moorehead 
Mr. & Mrs. Herman Hetzler .................................... Shirley Murphy 
Dcn. & Mrs. Kevin Mastellon ...................................... Ruth Nelson 
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell ...................................... Mrs. Julie Noone 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ............................................... Julie Noone 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ................................... Patricia Nortz 
Mrs. Virginia Brennan .............................................. Ann O’Connor 
Hon. & Mrs. James Harberson ................................ Alford O’Neill 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan .............................................................. Al O’Neill 
Mr. Frank Reff ........................................................... Virginia Osborn 
Mrs. Antonette Navarra .............................................. Louis Ossola 
Mrs. Beverly Lamica .................................................... Lousis Ossola 
Mrs. Dorothy Wilson ......................................... William Patterson 
Mr. John Gaffney ............................................................... Frank Pepe 
Mrs. Phyllis Plante ..............................................................Jean Plante 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .................................................... Judith A. Porter 
Mr. Genevieve McGraw ........................... Fr. Norman Pourpoure 
Mrs. Antonetter Navarra ......................................... Theresa Puccia 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw  ........................... All Souls in Purgatory 
Hon. & Mrs. James Harberson ............................... Kevin P. Quinn 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy .........................Sharon Santi Marina 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick ................................ Bruce Schmickley 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ................................................ Carmaline Scordo 
Mr. Frank Reff ......................................................... Louis Siegemeier 
Mrs. Anna Edwards .......................................................... Mary Soule 
Mrs. Virginia Brennan ......................................... Herbert Stoddard 
Mrs. Betty Reff ................................................. Daniel F. Weaver Sr.  
Mr. & Mrs. Willard Kirchgessner ............................. Larry Wenzel 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ............................................. Diane White 
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The individuals and businesses listed have paid dues for 2015 

as recorded through March 16, 2015.   

Your membership tells the world you are a member of our team!   

You are helping to support vocations.  

Any question, please call the office  

(315) 782-3344 or email mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 
A very special  Thank You to those who contribute more than the minimum dues each year.   

Your generosity is a blessing to the Foundation.     

Mr. Richard Aldrich 

Mr. & Mrs. Cosmo Amdeo 

Mr. & Mrs. Doug Anderson 

Mr. Edmund Becker 

Mrs. Christine  Bedard 

Mr. Randolph Belina  

Mr. & Mrs. David Bell  

Mr. & Mrs. James Bertrand 

Rose Bezanilla 

Mrs. Virginia Brennan 

Mr. & Mrs. Bill Brennan 

Ms. Sylvia Buduson 

Mrs. Rosemary Burns 

Ms. Jospehine Cannella 

Dr. & Mrs. Joseph Cannella 

Mr. Nate Carbone 

Mr. & Mrs. Sherry Carr 

Mrs. Marlene Casey 

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Cavallario 

Mr. & Mrs. Gary Charlebois 

Mrs. Helen Chisholm 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Cohen 

Sr. Bernadette Collins, SSJ 

Mr. Paul Cook 

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Coryea 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Coseo 

Sr. Janet Coseo, SSJ 

Mr. Pat Crupi 

Mr. Anthony Decilles 

Mrs. Rosetta Decilles 

Mr. & MRs. Thomas DeLosh 

Mr. Glenn Dodge 

Mr. & Mrs. Edward Duffy 

Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott 

Mr. Martin Faherty 

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Fazio 

Sr. Mary Lousie Fiedler, SSJ 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Fitzgerald 

Mr. & Mrs. William Flynn 

Mrs. Jeanette Frank 

Mrs. Rose Frattali 

Fr. Vincent Freeh, MSC 

Mrs. Agnes Gaffeny 

Mr. John Gaffney 

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Gebo 

Mrs. Mary Gosier 

Mrs. Josephine Grant 

Mr. & Mrs. Glen Grant 

Mr. Cecil Greenwood 

Mrs. Helen Guardino-Trimm 

Mr. & Mrs. John Hammond 

Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

Mrs. Bev Hennigan 

Mr. & Mrs. Hohn Hentze 

Mr. & Mrs. John Hermann 

Mr. & Mrs. Herman Hetzler 

Mr. & Mrs. David Higgins 

Mr. & Mrs. John Hill 

Sr. Anne Hogan, SSJ 

Mr. & Mrs. Nathan Holloway 

Mr. Robert Humphrey 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Izzo 

Jefferson Concrete Corp. 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Keggins 

Mrs. Thelma Koelmel 

Mr. & Mrs. Chester Kubis 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Kulesa 

Rev. Arthur LaBaff 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Lacasse 

Mr. & Mrs. James Lafferty 

Mr. & Mrs. Archie Laverty 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Leone 

Mrs. Joan Liscomb 

Sr. Mary Eamon Lyng, SSJ 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Mandeville 

Mrs. Jennie Maneeley 

Br. Peter Marceau, MSC 

Dr. & Mrs. Carl Marchetti 

Mr. William Marmon 

Mr. Anthony Marra 

Mary & Ted Mascott 

Ms. Verna Mason 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCarthy 

Mrs. Cherry McCurn 

Ms. Alice Mary McDermott 

Mr. John McGowan 

Mr. William McGurrin 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert McIlroy 

Matthew McKenna 

Mrs. Barbara Meyerdierks 

Mr. & Mrs. John Mitchell 

Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan 

Mr. Edward Montrois 

Mrs. Catherine Moran 

Mrs. Mary Myers 

Mr. Anthony Napoli 

Mr. Vicente Novales 

Number One Speed 

Mr. & Mrs. Tim O’Brien 

Mr. & Mrs. William Ose 

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Page 

Br. John Paul Paradis, MSC 

Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Pearson 

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Perry 

Mr. Timothy Phillips 

Mrs. Theresa Puccia 

Mrs. Betty Reff 

Mr. Frank Reff 

Mr. Keith Robbins 

Fr. Don Robinson 

Ms. Monine Rodriguez 

Mr. & Mrs. Andy Rozyczko 

Ms. Sally E. Rusaw 

Mrs. Sally Scanlon 

Dr. & Mrs. Frank Schepis 

Mr & Mrs. Duane Schwendy 

Ms. Helen Sciarra 

Ms. Ruth Seaman 

Dcn. Bernard Slate 

Mr. William Stoodley 

Mrs. Mary Taylor 

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Thompson 

Barbara Uhlinger 

Dcn. & Mrs. Richard Warner 

Mrs. Linda Watson 

Msgr. Paul Whitmore 

Ms. Suzanne Williams 

Rev. Severine Yagaza 

 The Sacred Heart Foundation has been a general membership 

organization since 2003. The membership year begins April 1st  and 

concludes the following March 31st annually.  Join now for 2015.  

Membership dues are only $10 per year per person. 

 

 Membership benefits include the remembrance in the daily prayers 

and good works of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart, your 

membership card, newsletters, eligibility to vote at the annual meeting 

and, most importantly, every membership  supports the Foundation’s 

mission of providing financial assistance to MSC students.   

  

Register on-line.   

Look for the membership tab under  

Ways to Support SHF  

on the Foundation website.  

www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

□  New Member         □   Renewal 
Member _____________________________________Phone______________ 

Address________________________________________________________ 

City______________________________________ State ______ ZIP_______ 

 E-Mail_________________________________________________________ 

Payment Method: 

 My check for $_________ is enclosed Cash Enclosed $__________ 
 

Please charge my credit card $______ 

 Visa    MasterCard    American Express    Discover 
 
________________________________________________________________   
Name as it appears on card 
________________________________  ________________    __________ 
Card Number             Expiration Date       CVV     
                
________________________________  ______________  
Signature              Date           
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Sacred Heart Foundation   

Frank Caprara Memorial Golf Tournament 
Wednesday June 17th, 2015 Watertown Golf Club 

Registration starts at 8 AM - Shotgun start at 10 AM 

Dinner and Awards immediately after the Tournament 

Special Golf Contests - Mulligans, Skins, Hole-in-One Contests 
 

Application forms will be available on the:  

SHF website, Face book page & through the Foundation Office     

 

 

 
 

NON PROFIT ORG 
U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
WATERTOWN NY 

PERMIT 18 

Sacred Heart Foundation 
668 Thompson Street 

Watertown, New York 13601 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

18 hole  

Captain & Crew Format 

Watertown Golf Club 

Thompson Park 

Watertown, NY 

 
Entry fees are due by June 10, 2015 

Don’t forget to send in your personalized  
Hole sponsorship  

Proceeds benefit  

Sacred Heart Foundation 
668 Thompson Street, Watertown, NY 13601 

Call  315 782-3344 or  
e-mail: mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

New this year 

Raffle tickets for 

cash prizes are 

available to 

purchase before 

the tournament.  

See page two in 

this newsletter for 

more information 


